

Unit 4 Test

Answer the questions. Write an animal, bird or insect. (10 marks)

- 1 What animal is small, green, and good at jumping? A f_____.
- 2 What animal is big and grey and has got big ears? An e_____.
- 3 What animal in the sea is bigger than all the other animals? A w_____.
- 4 What brown bird flies very fast? A f_____.
- 5 What animal catches flies and has got eight legs? A s_____.

Complete the text with the verbs. (10 marks)

catch feed hunt play protect

It's summer in Seal Island, near South Africa. Seals swim and (1) _____ fish with their mouths. Some seals eat the fish, and some seals (2) _____ fish to their babies for dinner. The baby seals stay on the beach and (3) _____ games with each other. The sea is a dangerous place. Sharks often (4) _____ seals and try to catch them. But seals are very fast! Bigger seals (5) _____ the small, young seals.

Complete the sentences with the present continuous form of the verbs. (18 marks)

not do not have listen sleep swim
--

They're *listening* to music.

- 1 The girls _____ in the pool.
- 2 She _____ her homework.
- 3 I _____ dinner at home.
- 4 The dog _____ in its bed.

not change not eat run not study watch
--

- 5 The chameleon _____ colour.
- 6 I _____ TV.
- 7 We _____ French.
- 8 The players _____ fast.
- 9 I _____ pizza.

Write present continuous questions. (10 marks)

- 1 what / the bear / hunt

- 2 the humans / sleep

- 3 where / the bird / fly

- 4 the bus / stopping

- 5 why / the mouse / hide

★★★ Complete the sentences. Use the present simple or present continuous form of suitable verbs. (12 marks)

- 1 He _____ to music every day.
- 2 At the moment, the butterfly _____ from flower to flower.
- 3 My parents are chefs. Today, they _____ in their restaurant.
- 4 She usually _____ TV in the evening.
- 5 Right now, we _____ dinner.
- 6 I _____ up at 8 a.m. on Sunday.

Read the text. Then read the questions and complete the answers. (10 marks)

SAVE THE ELEPHANT!

No animals are bigger than whales, but elephants are bigger than all other animals on the land. There are elephants in India and Africa. Indian elephants are a bit smaller and they've also got smaller ears!

Elephants eat fruit and plants, and they love water. When they're drinking at a river, they often play in the water! They live for about 50 to 60 years in the wild, and about 80 years in safari parks. Elephants sometimes attack smaller animals or humans, but they aren't usually dangerous. Humans are a lot more dangerous! People hunt and kill between 10,000 and 20,000 elephants every year.

Many people think elephants are interesting, intelligent animals, and they want to help them. At the moment, safari parks and zoos are protecting some elephants. There are 90 elephants in British zoos!

- 1 How big are African elephants? They're _____ whales, but they're _____ Indian elephants.
- 2 What do elephants do when they're at a river? They _____, and they also _____.
- 3 How dangerous are elephants? They aren't _____ very dangerous but they sometimes _____.
- 4 Why are some humans dangerous? Some humans are dangerous because _____.
- 5 How is the UK helping elephants? It's got _____.